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Brummitt Elementary – Learning
Alive and Learning Alive Two,
$1,895

Brummitt Elementary Kindergarten teachers
were awarded funds to purchase a
supplemental reading and math suite called
Learning Alive. The augmented reality
reading and math curriculum uses advanced
technology to improve reading and math
skills.

Chesterton High School – How to
Get Organized and Stay That Way,
$125

Chesterton High School students were given
the opportunity to attend a workshop by
Certified Professional Organizer Wendy
Taddeucci, who presented strategies for
students to get and stay organized.

Dunes Classic
32nd Annual Golf Event
May 20-21 at the Brassie

Music, Auction, Raffle and More

We invite you to the 6
th

Annual DEF Gala, to
be held at the Spa Special Events Center on
Friday, April 21. The honored educator for
2017 is Tom Schnabel. Musical talent from
CHS will perform as well as special guest
Carla Prather (photo above, of the band Poi
Dog Pondering). Hunter’s Brewery will be on
site with beer available for purchase. In
addition to hors d’oeuvres and the auction to
benefit the foundation, the gala will feature
the drawing of the annual DEF Gift of
Education $10,000 Scholarship Raffle.

Tickets are available through the website,
http://www.dunelandeducation.org/.

If you would like additional information,
please contact the Duneland Education
Foundation via email
director@dunelandeducation.org or phone
929-3715.

The annual Dunes Classic is a competitive
flighted 36-Hole Stroke Play event, featuring
Men's and Women's divisions with a Senior
(65+) flight.

DEF Gala and Raffle
Friday, April 21, at the Spa.
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Dunes Classic

Saturday, May 20 and Sunday, May 21,

at the Brassie.
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DEF Grants
Grants Awarded in the First
Quarter of 2017

DEF Gala 2017
6th Annual, Friday, April 21, 7 p.m.
at the Spa Special Events Center


